
Helping Chaplain Jenni and Andrew 
 

 
You can still also make a ​memorial gift to Andrew’s education fund in honor of Pepper.                
Donations can be sent to ​St. John’s Episcopal Church, attn. Andrew’s Education            
Fund, 9120 Frederick Road, Ellicott City, MD 20142​. (​Please note this form of             
donation is not tax deductible.​) Checks should be made payable to “Maryland College             
Investment Plan”. 
 
Donations can also be put into the Sunday offering plate, and should be designated for               
Andrew's education fund. Due to the tax law changes the 529 funds can be used by                
Chaplain Jenni to continue Andrew’s enrollment in private schools throughout his life. 

 
If you would like to send a card or note to Chaplain Jenni and/or Andrew, please send it                  
to ​SJPDS: 9130 Frederick Road, Ellicott City, MD 21042​. Cards and other well             
wishes will be gathered and delivered to their home. At this time Chaplain Jenni is               
accepting emails, text messages, and calls and she will respond as she is able. 

​ 
Your prayers and support are bringing her much comfort. Please continue to keep 

Chaplain Jenni and her family in your prayers. 
 


